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YACHT SAFETY ADVISORY No. 06-22 
 

To: Yacht Owners/Captains, Managers, Agents, Recognized Class Societies and 

Appointed Representatives 

 

Subject: GUIDELINES FOR THE AVOIDANCE OF FALSE DISTRESS ALERTS 

 

Date: 22 July 2022 (renewed 22 July 2023) 

 

The International Maritime Organization (IMO) recently issued Resolution MSC.514(105), 

Guidance for The Avoidance of False Distress Alerts. The new guidelines take effect on 1 January 

2024 and supersede IMO Resolution A.814(19).  

 

All shipowners, operators, Masters, and seafarers should take into consideration these guidelines 

to avoid false distress alerts and ensure the proper operation of radiocommunication services, 

particularly the use of the Global Maritime Distress and Safety System (§4, pages 3-5). 

 

https://www.register-iri.com/wp-content/uploads/MSC.514105.pdf
https://www.register-iri.com/wp-content/uploads/A.81419.pdf

